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General Comment
Holtec International, in consortium with SNC-Lavalin of Canada (SNCL), has applied to the U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) to take over the Indian Point (IP) nuclear power plant license on the Hudson 
River just upstream from New York City under the guise of decommissioning Indian Point and managing the 
removal of the radioactive waste, but their true interest is in winning access to the 2.1billion dollar trust fund 
established for this process. They have a history of scandal and should not be trusted to safely or effectively 
manage this operation
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